
 

 

Meeting Date: January 22, 2020 

Submitted by: Arnie Marsman, Director, Building Services/Chief Building Official 

Report No: BLD-01-2020 

Subject:  By-law Enforcement Officer Appointments 

Recommendation: 

That the revised By-law Enforcement Officer Appointment By-law be approved. 

Purpose: 

To update the By-law Enforcement Officer Appointment By-law to reflect changes in 

Animal Control Officer and the addition of a Fire Prevention Officer. 

Background: 

With the approval of a new animal control service provider (Tracey Gibson and Madeleine 

Riddell of Hillside Kennels) and a Fire Prevention Officer (Ryan Easveld), the By-law 

Enforcement Officer Appointment By-law requires revisions to reflect these changes. 

Financial Implications: 

None 

Strategic Plan: 

This matter aligns with following strategic priorities: 

 5b. Operational Excellence: Maintaining appropriate levels of staffing. 

Attachments: 

None 


